
GUNSTER 
FLORIDA'S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS 

October 12, 2018 

E-PORTAL 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 10/15/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06530-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20180164-GU: Petition of Florida City Gas for Approval of Safety, 
Access, and Facility Enhancement Program True-Up and 2019 Cost Recovery Factors. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Attached for electronic filing, please find Florida City Gas's Amended Responses to 
Commission Staffs First Data Requests (No.4). 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this filing. If you have any questions 
whatsoever, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & art, P.A. 
215 South Monro t., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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Docket No. 20180164-GU: Petition of Florida City Gas for Approval of Safety, 
Access, and Facility Enhancement Program True-Up and 2019 Cost Recovery Factors. 

Florida City Gas's Amended Response to Staffs First Data Requests (No.4) 

1. Please explain how and when FCG plans to notify its customers of the revised 2019 
SAFE surcharge. Please also provide a copy of the customer notice to staff. 

Amended RESPONSE: 

As is standard for all changes to customer bills, Florida City Gas (FCG) will notify customers of 

the revised 2019 SAFE surcharge, effective on January 1, 2019, through a customer bill message. 

The bill message will run from November 26 through December 21, 2018, which will provide 

customers with 30 days notice. An updated rate schedule will be available online at: 

FloridaCityGas.com/rates-and-tariff. 

Bill message content (DRAFT): The 2019 SAFE Program surcharge was approved by the 

Florida Public Service Commission and is effective for meter readings on or after Jan. 1, 2019. 

Visit: floridacitygas.com/rates-and-tariff 




